From:

Sarah Brown <sbrown@watershedmg.org>

Sent:

Monday, October 17, 2016 3:28 PM

To:

COB\_mail

Subject:

Voting NO on BOR proposal to divert effluent to the Santa Cruz

Dear board members,

I am a staff member at Watershed Management Group and would like to voice my concern about the BOR proposal to divert effluent from the Santa Cruz river. I officially submit my vote **against** this proposal and support the CWC's proposed alternative pilot program.

Thank you, Sarah

Sarah Brown
Community Education Coordinator | Watershed Management Group
520.396.3266 x18
https://watershedmg.org